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       Saturday 10am –1pm              Confessions: 
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Parish Vision Statement: 
We, as Christ’s disciples, are the hands, minds & voices which lovingly glorify God by serving  

Each other as a Christian family. 



 
 
 
 
 

(As of Monday) 
Saint Vincent Hospital at Worcester Medical Center: 
Jeannine Kozlowski .  Memorial Hospital: None 
Listed. UMass. Campus: None Listed. 

 
 Please continue to pray for all of our service men & wom-
en 

who serve to protect us. 
 
 

(Please arrive at least 15 minutes before Mass) 
 
Saturday, February 10 
Lector: Tony Halpin 
Commentator: Mary Ellen Bohdiewicz 
Ministers of Holy Communion: Catherine Darensbourg 
 
Sunday, February 11 
Lector: Glenn Gibson 
Altar Servers: Rafael Albino & Jacob Lorusso 
Ministers of Holy Communion: Robert & Prisca Yawlui 
 
__________________________________________________ 

Everyday Stewardship 
 

Sometimes we can feel like we are living the life of Job: every-
thing is going wrong all at the same time. Everyone finds him-
self or herself in a valley once in awhile. How we got there is 

not nearly as important as how are we going to get out. 
 

Everyday stewards are called to be grateful for all things, large 
and small. It is easier to be grateful for obvious things like fami-
ly, health, and life itself, than it is to look for the ordinary gifts 
in our life. When we cultivate a sense of wonder and thankful-
ness for the many little things in life we find ourselves more 

resilient in times of trial. We can look out our window and see 
all those gifts in creation. We can look around our home and see 

all the things people take too easily for granted. Imagine life 
without some of the simplest things like clothing, warmth, wa-

ter, and furniture. There are people in this world that long for all 
of those things. But God has given them for your benefit and for 

you to share with others. 
 

Before Lent begins in a couple weeks, take the time to create a 
list of at least 10 things that you normally take for granted. Keep 
that list handy and maybe add to it from time-to-time. When life 
seems hard and that cloud seems to hang over our heads, bring 

out the list and let gratefulness lift you up and out of your plight 
so that once again you can be about your Father's work. 

 
--Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS  

WEEK OF February 3 & 4, 2018 

SCHEDULE OF  MASSES AND LITURGIES 

Sat. February 3—Vigil:  Fifth Sunday in Ordi-

nary Time 

4:00 PM  –  Jane Brick  (2nd Ann.) - Family 

Sun. February 4– Fifth Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

10:00 AM—Barbara Jacques (5th Ann.) 

- Family 

11:00 AM  Recitation of the Rosary 

Tuesday, February 6 

9:00 AM—Benedicta & Joseph Zmayef-

ski—Family 

Friday, February 9 

9:00 AM Sam Gallien (9th Ann.) - wife 

Sat. February 10– Vigil: Sixth Sunday in Ordi-

nary Time 

4:00 PM  –   

Sun. February 11 ~ Sixth Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

10:00 AM   Thomas Menard—Family 

11:00 AM Recitation of the Rosary 

 __________________________________________ 

 
5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
For most of us, the dynamic between prayer and action is im-

perfect. Breakfast needs to be made and the kids dressed. Work 
demands our energy and additional responsibilities fill our eve-
nings and weekends. Then there's the football game or a new 

TV series to stream. After all, don't we need to relax? 
We're all busy. But just imagine Jesus' situation in today's Gos-

pel. He heals Peter's mother-in-law, drives out demons, and 
cures diseases late into the night. With very little sleep, he aris-

es before dawn to capture some peace and quiet, only to find 
"those who were with him pursued him." How often do we feel 
pursued by the harried commitments, even when we try to seek 

rest? Perhaps we can learn something from the response of 
Jesus. 

Jesus models two key things: the essential nature of prayer and 
the essential call of vocation. "He went off to a deserted place, 
where he prayed." Despite inevitable exhaustion, Jesus priori-
tizes time with the Father. We might not have easy access to 

deserts and mountaintops, but today's Gospel challenges us to 
take intentional time set apart for God. We can designate a 

"prayer chair" in a corner of our home or leave a little earlier to 
pick our children up from school so we can snatch time in a 

nearby chapel. We can pray the rosary on our commute or take 
the dog for a long walk in silence. 

However, when the Apostles arrive, Jesus doesn't linger over-
long in the deserted place or make an excuse for why he can't 

return with his friends. Jesus is true to his calling. He continues 
on in his state of life, serving the people nearest to him. Like 
Jesus, we are invited to set intentional time for communion 

with God so that we can be refreshed and empowered for our 
communion with others.  
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February 9, 2018 
 

Team # 2—Alma Sheehan, Frank Adams, Chuck Hamil-
ton, Pat Reardon, Donald Ducharme 

 
The  Every  –Week Crew  and Early  Shift  Workers 

Theresa Courtney, John Harrington, Lisa Hickory, Emma 
Lusignan, Patricia Wassel, Joan Lorusso, Pat Markiewicz, 
Ed Corrigan, Carole Nourse, Jeannine Corrigan, Debra Di-

az, Donald Ducharme, Fran Peperato, Debbie Plant, Ed 
Wall, Julie Carrigan & Michael Burgraff 

 
Ladies Guild Kitchen Crew: 

Beverly Farrar & Elaine Marcoux  
 
 

**Vision statement is located on the cover of bulletin** 
 
 

Tax Statement 

If you are in need of a tax statement for your donations 
please call Lynn in the rectory 508-752-1608. 

 
 

World Marriage Day Celebration  
 February 11th is World Marriage Day.  It salutes the beauty of a 
couples faithfulness, sacrifice and joy in daily married life.  
We will have a blessing for all married couples during both Mass-
es. 

 
 

Scholarship Soup Supper 
In response to the generosity of many parishioners the Scholar-
ship Committee was able to award scholarships to six very de-
serving students in our parish last year.  On Saturday, March 
10th the committee will be hosting a soup supper, basket raffle 
and 50/50 raffle immediately following the 4 p.m. Mass as a fund 
raiser for our annual scholarship program .  If you wish to donate 
a crock pot of soup or a basket for the raffle, please contact Lynn 
Lorusso in the rectory at 508-752-1608 or Kathy or Ann Hannon 
at 508-892-1990 

Tickets on sale NOW! 
 
 
 

Catholic Free Press 
The month of February is time to renew your subsciption .  
The Catholic Free Press is an important source of infor-
mation from a Catholic perspective.  The subscription cost 
is $39.00 per year please try to give as close to the sub-
scription price as possible. (Any subscription cost not cov-
ered by parishioners has be covered by the parish.) 

  
Catholic Home Missions Appeal 

Thank you for your generous support of last week’s 

Catholic Home Missions Appeal.Your contributions will 

help strengthen the Church at home and ensure that the 

Gospel is spread across the United States.   

 

       18th Annual Diocesan Catholic Men’s Confer-

ence 

at Assumption College 

 
All men are invited to this important annual Conference, 

scheduled for Assumption College on Saturday, March 17 and 
ticket prices increase on Thursday, March 1st.  Hear dynamic 
talks from outstanding Catholic leaders: Marcellino D'Am-

brosio, Father David Cavanagh, Robert Rogers,Ryan 
Tremblay, and Elvis Grbac. Bishops and diocesan and reli-
gious priests will hear those confessions.  Bishop McManus 
will offer Mass. For a Conference brochure, further infor-

mation, or registration, speak to Mike Buffone 508-873-4237. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Father George ex-
tend gratitude for all the prayers, cards and gifts for his re-

cent birthday. 
 
 

Adult Retreat in Worcester 
“Becoming Missionary Disciples”, an adult retreat will be held 

on Saturday Feb. 17, 8:30 am-4 pm (snowday April 14) in Rieg-
er Hall, Our Lady of the Angels Parish, 1222 Main St., Worcester. 
Fr. Robert Jalbert, Maryknoll Missionary, offers reflections from 
Pope Francis’ The Joy of the Gospel. Lunch may be purchased 

($10) or bring your own. To register contact: Darleen Farland by 
Feb. 7 dfarlandola@gmail.com or 508-791-0951 x18.  

 
 

Don’t Give Up Chocolate for Lent 
 

I’d like to invite you to join me and your fellow parishioners for 

BEST LENT EVER, a free email program from Dynamic Catho-

lic. Lent comes every year. It’s meant to be a time when we invite 

God to help us become the-best-version-of-ourselves. But for 

many of us, Lent isn’t a transformative experience. It’s just a time 

when we give up chocolate or something else we enjoy, then go 

back to it at Easter. This year, you can change that with BEST 

LENT EVER. You’ll receive daily emails with short inspirational 

videos, practical tips for your everyday life, and real-life stories to 

encourage you in your journey. All you have to do is sign up at 

DynamicCatholic.com/BestLent 

mailto:dfarlandola@gmail.com

